

3 August 2018

Mr Chris Ritchie Director Industry Assessment Department of Planning and Environment 320 Pitt Street SYDNEY NSW 2000

By Hand

Dear Chris Ritchie

Crown Cemetery Development Wallacia

We refer to our previous correspondence to the Department dated 1 August 2018.

Please see enclosed the following usb stick with the documents received from Penrith City Council in relation to the Catholic Cemeteries Trust Crown development application (DA 17/1092).

We invite you to arrange a meeting with the Commission to discuss the next steps, preferably to be held next week.

Kind regards

Anna Summerhayes.

Acting Director

Independent Planning Commission